
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Canton Public Schools will be providing transportation services 
to St John’s School for the 2024-25 school year.  Pay and Ride applications must be submitted 

every year!  The link below will take you to the online google form.  One form must be submitted 
for each student.   

 
Click the link below to begin filling out your electronic form: 

PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR GOOGLE FORM 
 

**If you have any problem with this google form, please use Transportation Office contact 
information below** 

 
 

Bus Rider Categories 

------------------------ 

Category #1.  Students grades K- 6, who live more than 2 miles from the school they attend, OR 

cross or walk on Route 138 (safety), will be transported without a fee. 

 
Category #2.  Students in grades K-6, who live less than 2 miles from the school they attend, are 

eligible to apply and pay for the Pay and Ride Program.  
 

Category #3.  All students in grades 7-12 (regardless of distance) are eligible to apply and pay for 
Pay and Ride Program 

 
**If you plan on applying for the Free and Reduced Lunch program please indicate on the 

electronic form.  
 

 

Transportation Fees 

---------------------- 
If you are required to pay a transportation fee for your child(ren), the fees are as follows: 

 
$300.00 for the first child 

$285 for the second child  

$265 for the third child 

Family cap of $850.00  
All fees are subject to change by vote of the Canton School Committee.   

 
Each child is eligible for one seat on one bus.  If you require a child to be picked up and dropped 

off at an additional location requiring a second bus, you will need to purchase a second seat at 

regular price.  Please contact the transportation office at 781-821-5060 x1156 for more 

information.   
 

 

Application Due Dates 

------------------------- 
All applications must be submitted by June 7th, 2024.  Applications received after June 7, 2024 

will not be processed until October, 1 2024.  No exceptions! 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeiTK5Wk6v2fv0jvQkgpqJng9nUgsDwH9uCT3uM8UDLyLqoBA/viewform?usp=sharing


 

Payment Options and Information 

-------------------------------------- 
a. Mailing Check Payment 

i. Make checks payable to "TOWN OF CANTON" 
ii. Clearly print your student’s name(s) and St.John somewhere on the 

check or on separate paper.  If you do not add this information, the 
checks will be returned to you. 

iii. Mail checks to: 
Canton Public Schools 

C/O Transportation 
960 Washington Street 

Canton, MA 02021 
 

If you have questions about the amount to remit, please contact the transportation office at the 

email listed at the bottom of this letter.  Checks with incorrect totals will be returned and the 

application will not be complete until the proper amount has been paid. 

 

 
Bus Routes 

-------------- 
Bus route information will be posted in the Canton Citizen and on the Canton Public Schools 

Transportation page before school starts. 
 

If you have any questions about transportation, please email transportation@cantonma.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
Brett McCloud 

Enrollment & Transportation Coordinator 

transportation@cantonma.org 

7821-821-5060  ext 1156 
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https://www.cantonma.org/administration/k-12-transportation-information
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